
 

May 28, 2025 

 

 

Saint Paul Police Foundation  

161 Rondo Avenue, Suite 927  

Saint Paul, MN 55103  

 

 

On May 22, 2025 the Saint Paul Police Foundation Grants Committee reviewed three requests from the Saint 

Paul Police Department: Media Resources for Recruitment, 2025 Bike Truck and Marketing Items for 

Recruitment. All three donations were reviewed, discussed and approved by the foundation in the amount of 

$7,500 for Media Resources, $9,000 for the Bike Truck and $6,600 for Marketing Items. The funds are approved 

to be distributed for the requested purposes.  

 

 

Sincerely, ​
 

Kristen Sheehan 
 

Kristen Sheehan 

Executive Director 

Saint Paul Police Foundation  

161 Rondo Ave Suite 927 | Saint Paul, MN 55103 | 612.325.3597 | stpaulpolicefoundation.com 


